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License SMB-920

.

Mr. Wi111am Gannon
Radiation Safety Officer
Cabot. Corporation
County Line Road
Boyertown, Pennsylvania 19512-1608

Dear Mr. Gannon:

SUBJECT: REVISED RENEWAL APf'LICATION (TAC. NO. L10014)

We have received your revised renewal application for Materials Licenses
SMB-920 and SMC-1562 transmitted by letter dated March 16, 1994. In your
letter you indicated that some areas of the license application are "still
undergoing modification and refinement." Based on our telephone conversation
on March 17, 1994, you indicated that these areas pertain to the Reading and
Revere sites and not the Boyertown site.

The review of SMB-920 will be conducted under the auspices of the Licensing
Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards. I have forwarded a copy
of the license application to the Division of Low-level Waste Management and
Decommissioning, which is responsible for administering Materials License SMC-
1562.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (301) 504-1867. Please
reference the above TAC No. in future correspondence related to the renewal of
Materials License SMB-920.

Sincerely,

@@CidSIP0dB!

Richard Milstein
Licensing Section 2
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS
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